

July 20, 2015

28(1) Personal

Dear 28(1) Personal :

Re: Access to Information Request #2015-022 – Councillor Expenses

This is further to our letter dated April 20, 2015. Since we have not received a response from you regarding the above-noted file, we assume that you do not wish to proceed with your request. We will be therefore be closing your file effective July 27, 2015.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 306-777-7263 or by email at lafoipp@regina.ca.

Yours truly,

Rowden

Cindy Howden Privacy & Freedom of Information Officer

clh

